UA COM-T GMEC Resident and
Fellow Wellbeing Subcommittee
would like to invite you to attend the
first Wellbeing Symposium. An

® opportunity to share ideas and learn
about what other departments and

M d 1 ,~1 programs are doing to promote
e lClne wellbeing. Do you have a wellbeing
idea you'd like to share? This is a

Tu Cson great opportunity to do just that!

Interested in attending the event?
Save the Date — May 20" 2019 4-6pm UAHS
Library Room 4120

Interested in Sharing at the event?
Email gmewellness@email.arizona.edu for
more information and a slide template
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